
Neighbourhood Plan Committee brief for PC meeting on 10 Jan 22 

At the Parish Council meeting on the 15th November 2021 or authority was given for the 

Neighbourhood Plan committee to submit the Neighbourhood Plan to East Suffolk Council once final 

amendments had been made. On the 13th of December 2021 a 10 page email was received from 

Andrea MacMillan, Principal Planner, East Suffolk Council with many comments on items that would 

be better amended before submission. The comments related to the following documents; the Basic 

Condition Statement, Consultation Statement, Local Green Spaces Assessment, Strategic 

Environmental Assessment, Non Designated Heritage Assets Assessment, the Neighbourhood Plan 

and the Timeline. The comments were, in general, very helpful. Some comments refer to changes 

which necessitate a change in a supporting document or two. Some comments are easy to fix, and 

some comments are taking a consider amount of effort to comply with. The work is being done by 

Dick Jenkinson and Ray Lewis. Navigus Planning will be required to amend the Basic Condition 

Statement and the Strategic Environmental Assessment when the other amendments have been 

made. A Neighbourhood Plan Committee is scheduled for Wednesday 19th January 2022 to provide 

an update on progress. 

 

Planning Committee brief for PC meeting on 10 Jan 22 

A Planning Committee meeting was held on 5th January 2022 to consider the planning application 

DC/21/5538/FUL. This application is for a single storey rear extension to create an enlarged 

kitchen/breakfast room at 9 Mill Lane, Wickham Market. The Planning Committee had no objections 

to this application. 
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